
 
Alma Park Primary School – Long-Term Overview for French 

 

Year Group Autumn Spring Summer 

Year 3  Numbers 0-6 

 Greetings 

 Classroom phrases e.g. 

 Adjectives 

 Vocabulary for spelling 
skills 

 Vocabulary for sentence 
building 

 Numbers 7-10 

 Phrase of celebration 

 Vocabulary for spelling 
skills 

 Verbs  

 Adverbs 

 Asking politely 

 Masculine and feminine 
nouns  

 Punctuation  
 

 Numbers 11-31 

 Vocabulary from a song 

 Responding to 
questions 

 Days of the week 

 Taking the register 

 Punctuation 

Year 4  Questions, answers and 
sentence building 

 Further adjectives 

 Vocabulary for a game 

 Masculine nouns 

 Feminine nouns 
 

 Adjectives that precede 
the noun 

 Sentence starters 

 Verbs 

 Punctuation 

 Months 

 Definite article 
 

 Vocabulary from a song 

 Questions and answers 

 Phrases of celebration / 
greeting 

 Towns in France 
 

Year 5  Masculine nouns  

 Feminine nouns 

 French food 

 Healthy food 

 Expression opinion 

 Expressions of 
annoyance, impatience, 
disappointment, 
frustration, disbelief, joy, 
disagreement, 

 Adjectives that precede 
the noun 

 Adverbs of place/ 
sentence starters 

 Adverbs of time/ freqency 

 Verbs 

 Simple negatives 

 Immediate future tense 
Asking questions, 
e.g.Subject pronouns and 
disjunctive pronouns,  

 Telling the time 

 Relative pronoun 

 Conjunction 

 Numbers 32 - 60 

Year 6  Masculine nouns 

 Feminine nouns 

 Verbs in the infinitive 
form 

 Conjugated forms in the 
présent (present tense) 

 Conjugated forms in the 
imparfait (imperfect 
tense) 

 Conjugated forms in the 
passé composé (perfect 
tense): 

 Conjugated forms of aller 
as part of le futur proche 
(near future tense 

 Adverbs of place/ 
sentence starters 

 Adverbs of time 

 Negative adverbs 

 Asking questions 

 Telling the time - 
analogue clock 

 Relative pronoun 

 Times Tables 

 Numbers 61 - 100 

 


